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                      November 10, 2022 

 

City of Franklin 

Dept. of Planning and Engineering 

Board of Zoning Appeals 

70 E. Monroe St 

Franklin, IN 46131 

 

Re: Special Exception for Johnson County Solid Waste Management Facility 

 

To Board of Zoning and Appeals: 

The Johnson County Solid Waste Management District is seeking a special exception in order to build a new facility, 

which will allow us to improve collection efficiency, while also enhancing the safety of our facility for all citizens and 

employees, including volunteers.  

The district intends to comply with all development standards in the new construction of the facility, while also focusing 

on creating a net-positive environmental footprint for the new facility. This will include lessening the run-off from our 

building into the current tile drain.  

The proposed facility will be adjacent to the Animal Shelter and Doggie Daycare and will be an appropriate transition of 

uses and not interfere with adjourning property owners. The building as mentioned above will be ascetically consistent 

with adjoining properties. Our current rental space will be vacated, which will free up space for further IL uses in the 

commercial area. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jessie L Biggerman 


